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Notes

1. Independently, the Emergency Ultrasound Section of the American Academy of Emergency Medicine (EUS-
AAEM) has also endorsed the position statement.

2. The AMSSM board has voted to Affirm for Value the position statement.

3. The ASA Council has approved support with the following notation: "Since the document has neither been
presented to nor approved by either the ASA Board of Directors or House of Delegates, it is not an official or
approved statement or policy of the society. Variances from the recommendations contained in the document may
be acceptable based on the judgment of the responsible anesthesiologist."
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